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MAINE LIONS SIGHT & HEARING FOUNDATION 
A 501(c)3 Corporation 

Serving the State of Maine since 1955 

 

Curtis D. Lovill  Fellowship Program for Lions Clubs 

 
The purpose of the Curtis D. Lovill Fellowship is to honor Lions and non-Lions that have made a 

special contribution to the sight and hearing impaired. A donation of $500.00 to Maine Lions 

Sight & Hearing Foundation allows the Foundation to continue its work of providing services in 

the areas of Sight, Hearing, and Vision Screening. 

 

The donation may be made by an individual or a club. The recipient shall receive a certificate 

and a pin presented by Maine Lions Sight & Hearing Foundation for dedication and service to 

the sight and hearing impaired.  

 

The completed application (available on the MaineLions.org website) along with the donation 

should be forwarded to:   

PID Lewis Small, Sr. Chair 

Maine Lions Sight & Hearing Foundation 

20 Whippoorwill Rd 

Litchfield, ME  04350 

 

Please include a notation that funds are designated for a Curtis D. Lovill Fellowship. 

 

 

History 

This recognition, presented through the Maine Lions Sight & Hearing Foundation, was named 

for PIP Curtis D. Lovill, who was to date, the only Maine Lion to have served as the 

International President of Lions Clubs International.  PIP Lovill served as our District Governor 

from 1944 to 1946; later as International Director representing Maine from 1950 to 1952 and 

then as the Lions International President for the 1962-1963 Lions year.  He received a number of 

awards including the Extension Award, the Senior Master Key Award and the Ambassador of 

Goodwill Award. 

 

He also served as the President of the Lions-sponsored Maine Sight Conservation Association, 

Inc.; now Maine Lions Sight & Hearing Foundation. 
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